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Wednesday 2nd November 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important messages 

Year 6 – Into Film Festival: Friday 11th November, 
 

At Talavera Junior, we are dedicated to providing exciting and engaging opportunities outside 

of learning, as well as in the classroom.  

 

On Friday 11th November, year 6 will be visiting Cineworld Aldershot as part of the Into 

Film festival which aims to celebrate films. The children will be watching The Railway Children 

Return. This film is rated as a PG and will give the children an understanding of our next 

topic: WW2. 

 

There is no cost for this trip. 

 

On the day, children will be allowed to bring a snack to the cinema but this must be a 

healthy snack of fruit or cheese as they would normally have in school.  

 

Please make sure you have given permission for ‘local supervised visits’ on Arbor so that 

your child can attend this screening with us.  

 

Please let us know if you do not give permission for your child to attend this screening with 

us. We hope that everyone will be able to experience this event.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs A Pinto 

Year 6 Leader 


